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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

This month we have had meetings with VP Activities Abi in relation to 
getting gender neutral toilets and changing facilities on campus. While 
gender neutral toilets do exist in the Sarah Swift building we need to 
ensure that this becomes campus wide so that every student has a toilet 
they can use. Due to COVID we are struggling to get this completely off 
the ground but we will begin sending out surveys/asking people their 
experiences so that we can take this to the University to lobby them to 
take action. This month we have also had talks with the President of the 
Pride Society at BGU to try and put to together a virtual pride in the first 
week of October. This will be a joint event with BGU that will hopefully 
bring together art, music and education from queer people in Lincoln in 
order to give students some type of Pride that coincides with the 
beginning of the year. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

This month, success have come in the form of meetings. The meetings 
mentioned in section 1 have allowed us to kick start our gender neutral 
toilets/facilities KPI, which means work can now properly commence on 
this campaign. The meeting with BGU has meant that we now have a 
working relationship with the BGU pride society which will allow us to 
collaborate on future projects together and hopefully create bigger 
events. 

Plans for next 
month 

Over the next month we will continue working on the Virtual pride; this 
will include having meetings with BGU pride society, Lincoln Pride and 
artists within Lincoln. We'll also be putting out advertisements asking 
people/students if they want to get involved in different things we have 
planned. Also this month we plan on starting to distribute polls and 
surveys to students in order to collate information to put into an LGBT+ 
report that will be taken to the University. Along with the rest of the 
campaigns network and other officers, we'll be working towards putting 
together our virtual freshers fayre as well. 

 


